
VILLAGE OF POPLAR GROVE 

“A Great Place to Call Home” 

 

 

SPECIAL BOARD OF TRUSTEES – Budget Workshop 
 

Tuesday, March 05, 2024 - 6:00 PM 

200 N. Hill Street, Poplar Grove, IL 61065 
 

 

PRESENT 

President Don Sattler 

Trustee Betsy Straw 

Trustee Austin Davies 

ABSENT 

Trustee Owen Costanza 

Trustee Jeff Goings 

Trustee Dan Cheek 

Clerk Karri Miller 

The workshop was listed as canceled by the Village Clerk's office on the village website 

at 3:25 PM on March 5, 2024, when the Village became aware of a lack of quorum. 

President Sattler, Trustee Davies, and Trustee Straw still attended the workshop and 

recorded an 18-minute video outside discussing the Village Purchasing Policy. 

 


